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Lou Mansolillo

From: Bobbie Hunger <bobbie.hunger@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 6:57 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Bill H-6287. Clerk Lou Mansolillo

Dear members of the House Environmental Committee, 
     This bill is long overdue and much needed.  Nano and micro plastics are everywhere - reeking havoc in the 
animals of the oceans and invading human semen, breastmilk and even crossing the blood-brain barrier*.  Please do 
the right thing and pass this bill, even though those who profit from plastics may pressure you. 
 
Thank you for your courage in this matter. 
Barbara Hunger 
5 Thurston St 
Prov. 02907 
 
* https://www.npr.org/sections/shots-health-news/2024/12/18/nx-s1-5227172/microplastics-plastic-
nanoparticles-health-pfas 


